
NEWS AT “4”  
         

This Month in the 4th Grade! 

Happy fall! Although we are already quickly approaching 

our first extended break of the year, it is imperative that 

our scholars remain focused as we continue to practice 

necessary reading, writing, math, and science skills. Below 

are the skills we are focusing on this month: 

Reading: Long and Short Vowel Sounds, Theme, Main 

Idea & Key Details, Text Evidence 

Writing: Capitalization, Punctuation, Writing a Complete 

Sentence and Paragraph 

Science: Soil Composition 

Math: Subtract and Add Multi-Digit Whole Numbers with 

Regrouping 

Concerns 

The 4th grade teachers have major concerns with some of 

our students’ academics, as well as behavior. We are 

noticing an increase in negative behavior and would like 

the support of our parents to ensure our scholars remain on 

track in order to progress throughout the year. Here is a list 

of ways to communicate with your child’s 4th grade 

teacher(s): 

 Contact the school or send a note with your 

scholar to set up a conference with your child’s 

teacher that is feasible for you. 

 

Important Dates 

 October 5th – Eagle Buck Store, Intersession 

Break starts 

 October 22nd – Students return, Intersession 

Projects due 

 

Strategies for Home 

Exposing scholars to a wide range of informational texts or 

fictional books and reading with them for at least 30 

minutes a day will be extremely beneficial. Graphic 

organizers such as the one below will also assist your 

student with organizing their thoughts as they read or solve 

problems. 

 

Teacher Shout Outs 

Students of the Month: Self-Control 

Sariyah Chance 
Sariyah is one of the most respectable students I have ever 

met. Although things in her class may get a little chaotic, 

she ensures that she does not engage in anything that does 

not meet the teacher’s expectations. Sariyah also shows 

self-control by completing her assignments and making 

sure her behavior is always top-notch. Congratulations 

Sariyah, we are proud of you! 

Paige Miller 
It has been a pleasure to have Paige Miller in my class. She 

is an excellent scholar and has demonstrated strong 

core values of self- control. She has the ability to regulate 

her behavior in the face of temptations and impulses. Paige 

is a student who I know that I can trust. Congratulations 

Paige, we are proud of you! 

William Ellis 
William is a student who demonstrates self-control 

throughout each and every day. When an opportunity 

arises to do the wrong thing or join in with unfavorable 

behavior, William chooses otherwise each time. He always 

has great manners and is sure to focus on his work during 

instruction, even if others aren’t. Congratulations William! 

We are super proud of you! 

 

Parent of the Month: Mr. Stowe (Anthony Stowe’s 

Father) 

Although Mr. Stowe has only been a part of our Furman 

Family for 3 weeks, he has been SUPER supportive. He 

has made sure to be super accessible, and anytime that we 

have called him, he has made sure to come to the building 

to support us, regardless of what his schedule is. Thank 

you so much Mr. Stowe and the House of Perseverance 

truly appreciates you! 


